
North Providence School Department

Kindergarten Registration 2023/2024 School Year
Kindergarten registration will be held on Saturday mornings in March at 
North Providence High School for children who will be five years of age by  
September 1, 2023. Registration packets can be downloaded from the school 
department’s website at: http://nprovschools.org/ and will be available at 
registration.

In addition to the completed registration forms, the following documents are 
required to complete enrollment for the 2023/2024 school year.

✔ Copy of Mortgage Statement or a Fully Executed Lease 
          Agreement/ Notarized Letter from a Landlord

✔ Copy of a Major Utility Bill (Example Gas; Electric; Telephone)

✔ Notarized Affidavit of Residency

✔ Medical Records

✔ Birth Certificate

The Schedule is as follows:

Saturday

March 18, 2023

8:30 am – 11:30am

Registration for: Centredale, Greystone and McGuire Elementary Schools

Saturday 

March 25, 2023

8:30 am – 11:30am

Registration for: Stephen Olney and Whelan Elementary Schools

You can access the Countdown to Kindergarten Webpage at: http://nprovschools.org/kindergarten 

http://nprovschools.org/
http://nprovschools.org/kindergarten

